
On behalf of the communities of Bratton, Coulston, Dilton Marsh, Edington, Heywood and of 
course Westbury itself, the BA13+ Community Area Partnership seeks to:  
 

 Help the local community articulate their aspirations, needs and priorities 
 

 Work together with residents, councils, businesses, voluntary and other 
organisations in a common effort to achieve these aims 

 
 Work with partners on projects to make real and sustainable changes to life in and 

around Westbury 
 

 Contribute to the effective protection of Westbury’s natural and heritage 
environment 

 
 Reflect local concerns and ideas by tackling them in the Community Plan  

 
We are planning to extend the Community Plan beyond 2017 in the next year and would 
VERY much like to hear from individuals, groups, and volunteers with an interest in any 
of the above themes. Please contact Phil McMullen, the BA13+ Administrator, for further 
information. His email address is ba13plus@outlook.com  
 
The next BA13+ Community Area Partnership meeting is to be held on Thursday 19th May 
2016, starting at 7.00pm in the Laverton in Westbury. The theme is Health and Wellbeing. To 
that end we are very pleased to announce that Sarah MacLennan from the West Wiltshire CCG 
has agreed to come and speak to us regarding their aspirations for Westbury in the coming few 
years. West Wiltshire NHS Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group aims to improve the health 
of the population and, should they fall ill, to commission for them the best possible, seamless, 
effective and safe care, within its financial resources. To do this, Wiltshire CCG works with 
patients and healthcare professionals and in partnership with local communities and local 
authorities. 
 
The public is very welcome to attend. There is no need to book a place. Free refreshments will 
be served from 6.45pm. 
 
Phil McMullen, for the BA13+ Community Area Partnership ba13plus@outlook.com 
 


